
WELCOME TO KINDERGARTEN!

Important Information for Kindergarten Parents,

Welcome to Amisk School kindergarten! We are doing a staggered
entrance to kindergarten this year to facilitate a smooth start to the year.
This will give Mrs. Roworth extra time with each student, to get to know
them and help them feel comfortable and welcome on their first day.

For half of the class, their first day of kindergarten will be Tuesday, August
30, 2022. The other half of the class will attend on Thursday, September 1.
The whole class will be together on Tuesday, September 6, 2022.

Letters indicating your child’s start date were sent out to all parents of
registered ECS students at the end of June. If you are unsure which day
your child is supposed to attend, please call the school at 780-856-3771. We
look forward to welcoming your child here at Amisk School. See you soon!

Thank you!

Mrs. B. West - Principal
Mrs. M. Roworth - Kindergarten Teacher


